
 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

             

         6th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a great half-term break, it is lovely to see all the children back in 

school for what is always a busy half-term. 

Thank you to everyone for coming today to the celebratory tea. We hope you all 

enjoyed the results of the children’s baking this week. 

 

 

A message from Class 4 – Cake Sale Friday 7th June 

“In keeping with our topic – Plastic Pollution, we will be holding a cake sale tomorrow 

(Friday 7th June) after school to raise money for our chosen charity ‘ifaw50’, a 

conservation and animal welfare charity (www.ifaw.org/uk). If you would like to 

donate, please bring £1 to buy a cake or biscuit in the hall after school. Thank you.” 

 

Isle of Wight Trip 

The Powerpoint presentation with all the information parents need about the 

forthcoming trip to the Isle of Wight, including a kit list will be on the website by 

tomorrow. It will be under the Parents tab and then in the Residential Visits section. 

 

Reminder – Sports Week  

A reminder that payments for Sports Week are due by Thursday 13th June. You can 

pay online and give your consent via your School Gateway Account. Alternatively 

please bring your payment and signed form to the Office. 

 

Class 4 Blog 

Please click here to view the amazing achievements of pupils in class last week and 

find out who this week’s stars are: http://littlegaddesden.edublogs.org/ 

 

Please see below for a message from The Friends. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher  

http://www.ifaw.org/uk
http://littlegaddesden.edublogs.org/


 

Message from The Friends – Summer Fete Sunday June 9th 

 

Just a final reminder the Little Gaddesden School Fete is this Sunday – June 9th. 

There will be lots to do for children and adults, with bouncy obstacle courses, a nerf 

shoot-out, beat the goalie, tombolas and of course our BBQ and bar and the awesome 

Go-cart races. This is a key event in our calendar that raises significant funds for the 

school, so we do hope you will be able to come along, support the event and enjoy the 

fun. 

If you haven’t already entered your Go-cart please do so asap. We will take entries on 

the day but it is helpful to know numbers in advance. Entry is £10 and remember the 

theme is Wild West – so cowboys, cowgirls and sheriffs! Entries can be handed to 

your class rep, one of the committee or Penny Brash. 

 

Cakes – We will be running a cake stall and any contributions of cakes will be welcome, 

either in the playground on Friday 7th or at the event on Sunday 7th June. 

 

Raffle – Please remember to return your raffle tickets to the office (these can also 

be returned on the day) and tickets will also be available throughout the fete should 

you wish to buy them there. 

 

Contributions – If you have any further contributions for the second hand books, 

children’s tombola or soft toy tombola please bring them into school tomorrow. 

Line Dancing – Class 2 have been busy rehearsing their Line Dancing display and this 

will take place at approximately 1.0pm. If your children are involved, please make sure 

you are at the fete in good time for them to go to the school to get changed. 

 

Help on the day – We are keen to involve as many people as possible as this makes 

the event run smoothly and efficiently. More hands make light work! We will be 

setting up from 8.0am on Sunday, putting up tents and tables, and will need to clear 

away at the end of the day, so any help you can give will be much appreciated. There 

is also the opportunity to help on a stall for a short time, so please speak to one of 

the committee if you would like to get involved.  

 

We would like to thank you all for your contributions and the time and support of 

those who are already involved in organising the event. We hope you come along and 

have a fabulous day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           


